
Summary of the 2015-2016 School Plan Final Report 

 

During the 2015-2016 school year we used our School Trust Lands money to hire a SEE student 

to help teach in the classroom. We placed the SEE teacher in the 4th grade classroom and the 

SEE teacher did an amazing job. She taught lessons in math, science, language, writing and 

many more topics. We feel that by having a second teacher in the classroom the students were 

able to effectively work through their course work and be successful in the classroom.  

We also purchased three additional Promethean boards for teachers to use in the classroom. 

Promethean boards are electronic whiteboards where students can interact with the computer 

attached to the Promethean board. We found great success in the classrooms where the boards 

were placed. All classrooms in the elementary school are equipped with Promethean boards. 

We spent $10,700 on the Promethean boards and having the SEE student in the classroom. 

For the 2016-2017 school year we have approximately $22,000 to spend. Our Community 

Council decided to spend the money on library books for the new high school. We have  

begun to order books and will be doing so throughout the remainder of this school year.   

 


